




TRAINING ON MANAGING OBSTETRICS
EMERGENCIES HELD AT UGMC

UGMC in collaboration with UK-based TRIO Bridge
Foundation, conducted a  two-day Multi-professional
Obstetrics Simulation Emergency Training (MOSET)
at the Centre's Medical Training and Simulation
Centre from 30th September to 1  October, 2024.
Through a combination of theoretical engagement and
live clinical simulations, the training sessions
reinforced the importance of Continuous Electronic
Fetal Monitoring (CEFM), Neonatal Life Support
(NLS), and standardized theatre protocols to ensure
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The Centre collaborated with Penn State Health (USA) from the 30th August to 6th September, 2024
to host the Otolaryngology Boot Camp, which empowered over 50 ENT surgeons and residents with
essential skills needed for successful clinical management and professional development.  

Based loosely on the concept of military boot camps, students actively participated in various
exercises and simulations in order to develop their competence in relevant psychomotor, cognitive
and affective skills. The programme enhanced surgical skills and collaboration among healthcare
professionals from leading hospitals like UGMC, Korle Bu and Greater Accra Regional Hospital.

EVENT HIGHLIGHTS
UGMC - PENN STATE HEALTH ORGANISE BOOT CAMP ON THE HEAD AND
NECK SURGERIES

At the end of the 2024 training session, UGMC
and the TRIO Bridge Foundation reaffirmed their
commitment to a long-term partnership, including
the development of a sustainable training
ecosystem.

Key initiatives agreed upon include the
implementation of a “train the trainer” model,
creation of accessible eLearning modules, and
the enhancement of the Medical Training and
Simulation Centre to support ongoing
professional development for staff of the
Obstetrics and Gynaecology Department of the
Centre.

patient safety and improve outcomes. These
annual training sessions which commenced in
2022 is focused on addressing critical gaps
identified by both teams during previous
sessions.
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In partnership with Qatar Charity, the Centre provided free paediatric heart surgeries for 41
children diagnosed with congenital heart conditions in August 2024. These life-changing
surgeries, conducted with our state-of-the-art equipment, gave young patients a chance to
lead healthier lives.

This initiative brought together expert medical teams and with the aid of advanced technology
to ensure successful outcomes. The impact of these surgeries extended beyond the patients
themselves, bringing immense relief and joy to their families, while reinforcing our commitment
to equity in the provision of world-class healthcare.

HEALING YOUNG HEARTS THROUGH PARTNERSHIPS

HONOURING THE SERVICE AND DEDICATION OF OUR NSP’S

We bid farewell to our 2023/2024 National Service Personnel with a send-off ceremony. This
annual event celebrates the contributions of National Service Personnel who provide
invaluable service to the Centre every year. 
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UGMC CLIENT SERVICE CHARTER AND NEW
DRESS CODE UNVEILED 

PINK OCTOBER: 50 WOMEN SCREENED

Our Client Services Department unveiled a Client
Services Charter and a new dress code during the 2024
Client Service Week Celebration. These activities formed
part of the roll-out of the client services strategy for the
Centre. Staff who had demonstrated exceptional client
service skills within the year were also recognized.

On 6th and 19th October, 2024our Public
Health and Public Relations Department in
collaboration with Adorn Jewellery Co. Ltd.
organised a free breast cancer screening
event at Parks and Gardens in
commemoration of the Breast Cancer
Awareness month (Pink October). Fifty
women were screened and educated about
the signs and symptoms of the Disease and
the need for regular screening of the
breasts.
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UGMC PAEDIATRICS DEPARTMENT SPREADS THE JOY OF CHRISTMAS

On 13th December, 2024, the Paediatric Department of the Centre hosted a heartwarming
Fun Day for “Enough Grace Orphanage” located at Haatso in Accra. The annual
"FUN EDU" initiative rides on the spine of Christmas to promotes health, learning, and play
among less privileged children across the country.
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U G M C  E N D - O F - Y E A R  S T A F F  A P P R E C I A T I O N
D I N N E R

The UGMC community gathered for a truly memorable evening at our maiden End-of Year Staff
Appreciation Dinner on 20th December, 2024. Designed to provide a warm and inviting
atmosphere, the event was a perfect opportunity to unwind after a year of hard work, reconnect
with colleagues, and reflect on our shared achievements.

Amid laughter, good food, and camaraderie, the evening wasn’t just a celebration, it was a
moment to recharge our spirits and prepare for the coming year. With this event, we reinforced a
core value that makes UGMC exceptional – Teamwork!
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